
 
 

 

Southeast Regional Office 

2 East Main Street | Norristown, PA  19401-4915 | 484.250.5160 | Fax 484.250.5971 | www.dep.pa.gov 

March 24, 2022 
 
Mr. Nicholas Bryan 

Sunoco Logistics, L.P. 
535 Fritztown Road 
Sinking Spring, PA 19608 
 

Re: Extension Request Letter 
 Pennsylvania Pipeline Project (PPP) 
 Mariner East II Major Permit Amendment Request 
 ESCGP-3 Permit Application No. ESG0100015001 (HDD 541) 

 Thornbury Township 
 Delaware County 
 
Dear Mr. Bryan: 

 
The Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) and the Delaware County Conservation 
District (District) have received your written request on March 15, 2022, for an extension to 
provide the necessary information to address the technical deficiencies in your application.   

 
DEP and the District have reviewed your written request and hereby grants an extension of 
the timeline to submit the necessary information.  All information necessary to  address the 
technical deficiencies in your application must be submitted by April 17, 2022, or DEP may 

consider the application withdrawn. 
 
If you have questions about your application, please contact me by e-mail at 
christopsm@pa.gov or by telephone at 484.250.5152 and refer to Application 

No. ESG0100015001 (HDD 541). 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Christopher Smith 

 

Christopher Smith, P.E. 
Chief, Construction Permits Section 
Waterways and Wetlands 
 

cc: Mr. Simcik – Tetra Tech, Inc. 
Mr. Magargee - Delaware County Conservation District 

 Ms. Wheeler – Delaware County Conservation District 
 Mr. Hohenstein, P.E. 
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